
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 7/21/2017 9:35:11 PM
Subject: Re: Scdc prison

​Let her know that you'll send this to Senator Martin at Corrections.


From: Lt. Governor's Office
 
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2017 11:14 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Scdc prison 
 
Please advise
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: Kimberly Pinkleton [mailto:kimberlypinkleton@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 3:29 PM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office 
Subject: Scdc prison
 
Hi my name is kimberly brown my fiance walker pinkleton is an inmate at broad river correctional Institute in 
columbia Sc. And i know prison is not supposed to be easy or like home but there at that prison the officers 
treat the inmates like dogs. Today is wed and the inmates in the Monticello dorm have not had showers since 
Sunday, they hace also went for a week at a time no showers, they didnt get lunch til two pm. Alot of times they 
do not get food at times other dorms do. For example one day they didnt feed then til nine pm and that was the 
breakfast from that morning where it had been sitting out on the rock since seven am. Would you please 
investigate that prison. Even tho those people made mistakes to out there they does not mean they are any less 
of a human being or they dont deserve to be treated like humans then the ones working there. They keep them 
on lock down supposely because of short staff. So i feel that broad river needs to be looked into to find out why 
they are so short staffed. What is the problem. We pay enough taxes that the prisons should have enough staff to 
get the inmates what they need like food and shower times. Thank you for your time in reading this and 
hopefully for your help. Have a blessed day.
 
mrs. pinkleton
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